
Dansville Elementary School January Board Update 

●​ Students and Staff had a great time celebrating the holidays with class parties, visits 
from the Grinch and Max (Thanks Rick Miller and Zander!), and our all-school sing!  
 

●​ FAST Bridge and Spring Math screening has been in full swing the past two weeks.  
This is an important time to get a quick check on student progress as we compare 
their results to their fall data.  Decisions will then be made about additional 
interventions needed to support student growth such as Summer School, classroom 
interventions, and/or time with an Instructional Aide.   
 

●​ Kindergarten Round-Up will be held on March 11, from 4:00-6:00 in the elementary 
school.  This is a big event to give us an idea of how many students to plan for during 
the next school year.  Please spread the word to anyone you know who may have a 
student turning 5 by September 1 (for Kindergarten) or turning 5 before Dec. 1 (for 
Begindergarten or Kindergarten on a waiver). If they are not old enough for 
Kindergarten or Begindergarten, they may be eligible for our GSRP program. 
 

●​ PreK for all has been rolled out at the state level! We are excited for enrollment in 
our GSRP program to begin in February. Charlotte Birmingham and Amy Popek have 
created a rubric to help guide our decisions as we fill our PreK slots. 
 

●​ High School soccer players have been partnering with elementary PE to teach them 
soccer skills during their soccer unit this month. We love having the opportunity to 
partner with “big kids” in the district! 
 
 
 

 


